

## SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Send announcements to Box 2889, DUMC



December 11, 1975

## class notes

2nd Year: IMPORTANT MEETING FOR ALL SECOND YEAR STUDENTS

The new 1976 GREEN BOOK, (The description of courses available during the 3rd and 4th years) will be distributed at the meeting on Tuesday, Dec. 16, at 7:00 p.m. in the Grand Ball Room on West Campus. This is a very important meeting to discuss basic science elective courses and study programs. Please plan to attend.

3rd Year: RESIDENCY EVALUATION GUIDE

There are a few copies of the pamphlet "A Student's Guide to the Appraisal and Selection of House Staff Training Programs" still available for 3rd year students who did not obtain a copy at the recent meeting concerning residency programs. This is an excellent little book put out by AMSA describing in detail what a student should do to evaluate training programs. Copies may be obtained from Marilyn in Dr. Bradford's office.

## RESIDENCY INFORMATION RECEIVED:

Family Practice: Medical Center of Central Georgia Macon, Ga.

Northeastern Hospital Philadelphia, Pa. Richland Memorial Hospital Columbia, S.C.

Radiation Oncology University of Florida Gainesville, Fla.